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TUTOR LEARNING INITIATIVE: INFORMATION FOR PARENTS, CARERS AND FAMILIES
This information is for parents, carers and guardians about the Tutor Learning Initiative, which will continue to support students with their learning in 2023.

[bookmark: _Hlk54802357][bookmark: _Hlk54964076][bookmark: _Hlk54961712]The successful Tutor Learning Initiative (TLI) is being extended for 2023. This will enable schools across Victoria, such as [School name] to retain tutors engaged in 2022 or recruit new tutors to help students who need extra assistance with their learning. 
The TLI enables schools to engage qualified teachers as tutors to work with small groups of students and support their learning, with a focus on literacy and numeracy. The initiative is consistent with Australian and international evidence, which shows that small group tutoring is one of the most effective educational interventions available to support students to progress in their learning.
[School name] would like to thank all the tutors, teachers and families who were involved in supporting [school name]’s TLI program last year. In 2022, [school name] was able to offer small group learning for [X] students in [subject area] and achieved [insert any school specific TLI achievements].
Families of students selected for the Tutor Learning Initiative will be contacted directly by the school.
If you have any questions about the Tutor Learning Initiative at [School name], please contact [School’s TLI contact / coordinator]. 
Further information on the Tutor Learning Initiative is available at: Tutor Learning Initiative: extra learning support for your child | Victorian Government (www.vic.gov.au)
We look forward to continuing [school name]’s TLI program in 2023 to provide small group learning support that will enable our students to flourish now and in the future.
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